From: —

To: Communities
Subject: Esheils Wood
Date: 02 April 2018 20:33:04

I am writing to offer my full support for the application by Peebles Community Trust to
aquire the 6.9 hectare of Eshiels Wood as part of the Community Assets Transfer Scheme.

I believe the CATS transfer offers great potential for educational opportunities and
community involvement

Sincerely





